
                 June 2017 
Dear Fellow Laborers in the Gospel, 

 We are excited to announce the arrival of Ezra Titus Minion! He was born at 
4:17 am on Sunday, June 18. He is a healthy 9 lbs and 21.5 inches. Both he and 
Christy are doing great. We are so thankful that God blessed us with a son. It is 
entertaining to see the girls’ reactions to the baby. Please pray that we can adjust 
quickly to having a newborn in the house again. 

 We have a busy summer ahead. In a few weeks, we will be replacing the roof 
on the church building with a metal roof. We are so thankful for our home church and 
several other churches that provided the finances for the roofing materials. We praise 
God for many people who have a burden to financially help the ministry here in 
Labrador. A family from our home church and a pastor from Newfoundland will be 
coming up in the first week of July to help us put on the roof. 

 Recently, we have started to expand our youth outreach. Please pray that we 
would have wisdom and effectiveness as we try to reach more young people in this 
area for the glory of God. We are looking forward to attending a family camp in 
Newfoundland in about a month. Following that, we will be holding our youth day 
camp here in Labrador. We are looking forward to seeing God work in hearts and 
lives! Thank you so much for your prayers, support, and care for us! We love and 
appreciate each individual and church, and we trust that God will bless you for your 
involvement in the work here in Labrador. 

For the Gospel and His glory, 
Nate, Christy, Vera, Emma, and Ezra Minion
“To preach the Gospel in the Regions Beyond” 
2 Corinthians 10:16

Vera, Emma, & Ezra Minion 
757-905-0207


